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• A Last Minute Reminder

pre-register.

From Ed Kemper: The June 14, 1998
autocross is the Aloha State Games. You may

participate even though you did not

Even though you might not have filled out and sent your
Aloha State Games application in for the June 14th autocross,
you can still race. Simply come on that Sunday and fill out an
application and pay $30 instead of $20 and you can compete
for an Aloha State metal in your class. Unfortunately, you will
not receive the t-shirt.

The racing will be the same. The trophies for the State
Games are different because only first, second and third places
are awarded and even if only one car is in the class a metal
will be given. All metals will be presented at the end of the
day in a special ceremony. As an additional highlight, a
special photo will be taken of all the winners and their
vehicles with a 360 degree camera. The drivers and cars will
be placed in a circle and photographed. The pictures will be
available for purchase. SCCA hopes to also have TV and
newspaper coverage of the race.


